
Green 

6 Whitehorse Circle 

Belton, Texas 76513 

 

March 11, 2013 

 

Dear Family, Friends and Local Business Owners, 

 

In November 2012, Heath Green was diagnosed with testicular cancer. As many of you 

know, Heath is a 36 year old father of two children. He is a Belton native and currently 

resides in the Belton area. Throughout the last few months Heath has undergone 

extensive chemotherapy and multiple hospital stays. There have been some small 

setbacks in the treatment, but through all of this, Heath has remained positive.  At this 

time the hope is that the treatment will keep the cancer from spreading and he will make 

a full recovery.  

 

The purpose for this letter is to ask for your help. Chuck Green, Heath’s brother, with the 

help of several others would like to sponsor a benefit archery shoot. Proceeds from this 

shoot would be paid directly to Scott and White in order to alleviate some of the medical 

bills that Heath’s insurance will not cover. The shoot will be held in Waco at Huaco 

Bowmen Archery Club. There will be a silent auction, a concession stand, event t-shirts 

and multiple raffles. If you or your business would like to contribute in any way it would 

be greatly appreciated.  

 

All donations can be made to “Shooting for Green” and mailed to 6 Whitehorse Circle 

Belton, Texas 76513. If you would like to specifically sponsor something like the T-shirts 

or donate a silent auction item please contact Kacee Green @ 254-780-7277 or Chuck 

Green @ 254-760-0264. If you would like to make a cash donation, there is an account 

set up at Texell Federal Credit Union under the name “Shooting for Green.” A non-profit 

EIN account has been set up; the number for your reference is 46-2232102.  

 

Thank you in advance for your participation, 

 

The Green Family 

 

 

 

 


